

Brentfield News

END OF ANOTHER YEAR

19th July 2024

Dear Families of Brentfield,

As another school year comes to an end, I would like to thank you for all your support. This has been a very successful year, with Year 6 achieving the highest KS2 SATS results since I started as a headteacher at Brentfield. Today we say goodbye to the pupils in Year 6, I would like to wish them the best of luck in their next adventures in their new schools. Watching the pupils develop into young adults is one of the best parts of my job. They have grown in confidence and maturity during their time at the school.

Sadly, we also have some staff members leaving. We would like to say goodbye and best wishes to Ms Aktar in year 1 and Ms Bradford in the school office. I would like to thank them on behalf of all the pupils and their families for your hard work and wish you well on your new adventures.

I would like to wish all our families and staff a safe and restful summer.

Nicola Harmer



Children will return to school on Tuesday 3rd September. Please make sure you allow time for delayed flights to ensure your child is in school for the 3rd. As part of our safeguarding procedures, we work with the Education Welfare Officer to

ensure all children are safeguarded and return to school on the first day of school.

School Uniform

Please remember to order your school uniform in advance from the Uniform Outlet, Greenford to ensure the full correct uniform is being worn on September 3rd. For a full list of uniform please visit the website https://brentfield.brent.sch.uk Parents & Carers/School Uniform. If you have a child in Year 6 and would like to donate your child's uniform including PE kit to us so we can donate it to other families, please leave it with their class teacher or Sam Matthews.

Reminders

- For pupils going into Pre-Secondary, it is a compulsory part of the uniform for them to wear school ties.
- Only our navy uniform tracksuits and PE T-shirt can be worn for PE.

NO FOOTBALL SHIRTS OR OTHER TRACKSUITS ARE ALLOWED.

Supporting families throughout the summer!

Families who are entitled to benefit related free school meals will have received a voucher for each eligible child. The vouchers can be used in any supermarket and are valid for 3 months.

What class will my child go into in September?

Year Group	If your child is currently in	The new class will be	New Teacher
Pre- secondary	Purple, Lilac, Orange & Sienna	Pre-secondary Diamond	Ms. Hunter
	Orange & Sienna	Pre-secondary Platinum	Ms. Mohamed
		Pre-secondary Silver	Ms Blarkley
4	Blue	Sienna	Ms. Fatania
4	Sapphire	Orange	Ms. Shabani
3	Green	Sapphire	Mr Wilkinson
3	Emerald	Blue	Ms McKinson
2	Red	Emerald	Ms. Maddix
2	Pink	Green	Ms. Chisholm- Truesdell
1	Gold	Red	Ms. Martin
1	Yellow	Pink	Ms. Pieniak
Reception	Eligible children in nursery and new children	Gold	Ms. Edwards
Reception	Eligible children in nursery and new children	Primrose	Ms. De Silva
Nursery	New children, 2 and 3 years	Yellow	Ms. Alvi